A Note from Miss Robinson:

Welcome back to nursery! I hope everyone had a fantastic half term.

Thank you to all who arranged a Parent's Evening appointment. It was lovely to share your child's progress.



Nursery Newsletter

Important Dates

All dates and times will be confirmed at a later date.

Thursday 2nd December – Christmas Fayre

Monday 6th December – Christmas Jumper Day

Tuesday 7th December – Christmas Concert

Wednesday 15th December – Christmas Party

We break up for Christmas this year on **Friday 17**th **December**.

COVID-19

Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, our nursery trip has been cancelled. Our priority is to keep children and staff safe at all times. Children will continue to be encouraged to wash their hands regularly at nursery.

Please remember to withhold from entering the nursery cloakroom and remain in line when dropping off and collecting your child. If you would like to speak to your child's teacher, please inform a member of staff and a phone call can be arranged.

This half term in nursery we are learning about...

This half term we will be thinking about Celebrations; Halloween, Diwali, Bonfire Night, Remembrance Day and Christmas. As part of our learning, we will be discovering new things about each celebration through a range of activities.

We will continue our autumn learning, noticing changes in the weather and the environment. The children will also be learning songs for our Christmas nativity. We hope to have a role play Post Office in nursery so the children can enjoy writing letters and taking on a role. Later in the half term, we will begin to think about winter, which will be continued next half term.

Please remember to promote independence. We will be encouraging the children to put on their coat and fasten their zip.

Important Reminders:

Please ensure your child is dressed in suitable clothing for nursery, as a proportion of the session is outdoors. A warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves will now be an everyday essential as we move through the season. Please provide a bag with spare clothing so your child can be changed if they get wet following outdoor play.

If another adult is collecting your child, please inform a member of staff or the school office. Adults must be over the age of eighteen years old to collect your child.

Thank you.

